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Privacy Notice - Data Protection Act 1998 
 
We Torquay Boys’ Grammar School are a data controller for the purposes of the Data Protection 
Act. We collect personal information from you and may receive information about you from your 
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http://www.torbay.gov.uk/council/policies/cs/privacy-notices/ 
 
 
If you cannot access these websites, please contact the LA or DfE as follows: 
 

• School Improvement 
Torbay Council 
Tor Hill House 
1st Floor South 
Torquay 
TQ1 3DR 
01803 208916 

 

• Public Communications Unit 


